
 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town of Bolton shall 

conduct a PUBLIC HEARING on Wednesday, July 5, 2023 

at 6PM or as soon thereafter as shall be practicable, 

concerning proposed LOCAL LAW #5 OF 2023 – CHAPTER 

126 STREAM CORRIDOR MANAGEMENT REGULATIONS 

FOR THE TOWN OF BOLTON 

A copy of the complete proposed Local Law #5, is 

available on the Town of Bolton website: 

www.boltonnewyork.com. Persons who choose to 

comment by written correspondence may direct such 

comments to the Town Clerk’s office at PO Box 7, Bolton 

Landing, NY 12814 or via email: 

Townclerk@town.bolton.ny.us. Upon conclusion of the 

Public Hearing the Town Board may give consideration to 

enactment of Local Law #5 of 2023. 

Jodi Petteys 
Town Clerk 
Town of Bolton 
(518) -644-2444  
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